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CREDIT UNION COVID-19 STATEMENT–LOBBIES WILL REMAIN CLOSED:
Dear [CU NAME] Members,
As much as we would love to see all of our members and coworkers face to face again, and start maneuvering “back to normal,” we have made the decision that our branch lobbies will remain closed until further notice. The health and safety of our staff, members and community is our main priority, and we need to ensure that members and staff are not subjected to undue risk with a premature opening. 
In the meantime, we will continue to serve you through our virtual and low-contact options. Should you feel ill, we ask that you remain home and conduct your financial business virtually until you feel well again. As a reminder, you can access your accounts and member support in the following alternative ways:

[BANKING SERVICE OPTION #1]
[SERVICE DETAILS]
[BANKING SERVICE OPTION #2]
[SERVICE DETAILS]
We’re committed to continuing to serve our members and our communities during this time of uncertainty. Please remember we are here for you. If you are experiencing financial stress from COVID-19 factors, we have many ways to help you. That is the Credit Union Difference after all! Please do not hesitate to reach out to [NAME] with any questions or concerns via [EMAIL] and/or [PHONE #].
We sincerely thank you for your patience and understanding. We’re looking forward to seeing everyone soon. We will get through this together! 
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